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e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk                                                                                                  Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               
                                                       Head Teacher : Margaret Johns
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Dear Parents/Carers
We hope you are all safe and well during this period of change. Our staff members are well and keeping busy working from home and supporting hub schools. Although we are not able to meet and chat in these circumstances like we usually would, we want to reassure everyone we are still here to support and help the best we can. We want to thank you all for staying safe and staying home during this uncertain time.
Online communication
Staff are continuing to send messages with regular Try at Home activities covering a variety of areas within the curriculum. Thank you for your contributions, we really appreciate and look forward to seeing your responses including photographs and video clips, it really does keep us all smiling. Currently we are using the message feature on your child’s Online Learning Journal. If you cannot access your child’s Learners Journal or are not receiving regular Try at Home emails please email Miss Kelly for assistance. (tayloranne.kelly@westlothian.org.uk). 
In addition to the regular Try at Home emails we are also updating our blog and twitter account with help from Harry the Hedgehog. Harry is staying home with Miss Collins and keeping busy completing our Try at Home activities. 
We hope you have enjoyed some of the activities, please do not feel pressured to complete these activities. Spending time, playing, and taking part in everyday activities together as a family is when your child will benefit and learn the most. You are not alone in this and it is new for everyone. Please take things one day at a time and be kind to yourself too. 
Transition to Primary 1 
Staff are planning activities to support your child transition to the next stage in their learning. Communication with associated schools has begun and we will continue to update you all with any new information when we can. Nursery children that have been granted a place for Primary 1 at Balbardie Primary School will hopefully have received an email outlining what the school plans for transition are.  In line with WLC procedures for Assessment and Reporting your child’s Learner’s Journey will be passed to your child’s Primary One teacher with the summary report to plan his/ her next steps for learning.

Links to home learning activities and resources
Bathgate Early Years Centre Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/

Bathgate Early Years Centre Twitter: https://twitter.com/wlbeyc

Bathgate Early Years Centre YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBhjv5CMyVeNbSKXyFn8z3A

Bathgate Early Years Centre Story Sessions: https://sway.office.com/HJzQDtlgV5luXRGE

Bathgate Early Years Centre Try at Home: https://sway.office.com/5t1uAh7To6fGGR8y
Bathgate Early Years Centre Mindfulness session: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/beyc/2020/04/24/mindfulness-session-with-mrs-hendry/

WLC Early Years Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/snonursery/blog-posts/

Early Learning website links: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/snonursery/learning-links-useful-educational-websites/


How to contact.
If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact staff. Please email the below addresses including your phone number and staff will respond as soon as possible. 
Katy.Leamy@westlothian.org.uk (Depute Head Teacher) 
Milena.Krowinska@westlothian.org.uk (Early Years Officer)
Tayloranne.kelly@westlothian.org.uk (Early Years Officer) 


Take care,

The Nursery Team
